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 The meeting started at 4:40 p.m. on Thursday, July 29, 2004, in the West Conference 
Room at the Town Hall, 18 State Street, Brockport, New York.  The following were in 
attendance:  John Brugger, Jerry Foster, David Hale, and Marleen Cain, Clerk.   
 Following the last meeting, it was determined that Connect-A-Ride no longer exists.  
Page 6-21, number 22 will be deleted.  Also, in section E, page 6-21, number 19 will be amended 
and the page included as a part of these minutes. 
 Section F was started and review completed.  The changes will be done and the pages 
made a part of these minutes.  Mr. Brugger volunteered to determine what open space is left 
within the Village to see if it is possible to remove the Village from the issues regarding open 
space.  Superintendent of Highways Perrine will be asked about the existence of and need for 
maintenance standards for facilities and equipment as mentioned in number 5 on page 6-26. 
 Mr. Foster raised the issue of a limit on building size in the town.  There was a lot of 
discussion.  He also raised the issue of protecting the escarpment and developing a linear park 
along the whole escarpment in the Town and not just in the part that the Town owns (the 
Community Center and Cemetery).  He will prepare a rewrite for consideration at the next 
meeting. 
 The next meeting will be on Thursday, August 19, 2004, at 4:30 p.m.  Chapter 6 has been 
reviewed.  Mr. Hale asked about reviewing and possibly revising the maps in the Plan.  
Bergmann Associates completed the maps for us in 2002.  The questions to the Town Board are 
can we revise at this time? How? And by whom? 
 The meeting adjourned at 5:55 p.m. 
  
Unfinished items: 

1. 2000 census information (various pages) 
2. Status of Iroquois Rock Mining Permit (page 2-16) 
3. Criteria and guidelines for requiring land dedication or money in lieu of land in new 

developments (number 13) 
4. Information regarding an architectural review board for commercial and industrial 

development (number 20) 
5. Town Historian will be asked to develop a register of historic structures and sites 
6. Town Board will be asked if they would like lighting and dark skies guidelines to be 

written 
7. Maintenance standards for facilities and equipment (number 6, page 6-26) 
8. Open space in Village 
9. Escarpment 
10. Maps-Town Board 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Marleen M. Cain 


